
Kessler Foundation needs your help to 
better understand how knee 
exoskeletons can reduce pain from knee 
osteoarthritis and improve mobility 
without the need for surgery. 

Participation requires 3 visits to Kessler 
Foundation (5-6 hours total). $250 will 
be provided upon completion of the 
study. 

The study’s Principal Investigator 
is Peter Barrance, PhD. 

 

Do you have knee 
osteoarthritis? 

You can help us learn how to 
reduce pain and improve 
mobility. 

We are seeking volunteers 
with knee osteoarthritis 

affecting one or both knees. 
Additional criteria will be 

discussed in a phone screen. 
 

For more information, contact: 
Peter Barrance, PhD 

1199 Pleasant Valley Way 
West Orange, NJ 07052 

pbarrance@kesslerfoundation.org 
973-324-3550 
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